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Gartnavel General Hospital
1053 Great Western Road
Glasgow
G12 OYN
12-09-97 : Direct line| GRO-C

Dear GRO-B

I hope you are beginuing to feel better now that you have started on Thyroxine. You are due
to have your thyroid fanotion monitered by mesns of s blood test aud I view of the distance
mwolved in your attendance at our clinic it would make sense for your GP to do this and adjust
your dose of Thyroxine as necessary. I have spoken to Dr Mills and he is happy with this
arrangement. :

Your next appointment to see us is 7th October ‘97 and I look forward to seeing you then. Of
course you are welcome to telephone at any time if there is any kind of problem with these
arrangements. '

Yours sincerely

Liz Spence
Gastroenterology Specialist Nurse
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